

Dartmouth College

HANOVER • NEW HAMPSHIRE • 03755-3506

Jewish Studies Program

6221 Parker House

TELEPHONE: (603) 646-0475

Fax: (603) 646-2652; E-mail: Heschel@Dartmouth.edu

Susannah Heschel

Eli Black Associate Professor of Jewish Studies and Chair Margaret Brannen Administrative Assistant

July 11, 2001

Steve Brand 310 East 12th Street New York, NY 10003

Dear Steve,

I am delighted that you are interested in making a film about my father's life and work. I was most impressed with your film, Kaddish. I will be happy to participate both as a consultant and as an interview subject, to the extent that my time allows. I may be helpful in pointing you towards people who would be important interview subjects, both in terms of those who knew him well and those who were greatly influenced by him, and I would be happy to make some family photographs and other memorabilia available for filming.

I wish you much success with your fundraising efforts.

Sincerely,

Susannah Heschel

usamal He Cal